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Bridge Closure Notice 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, June 16, 2022 

 

Township Road 209 in Pleasant Township:  

Bridge TR 209-0.18 Closed  

Bridge TR 209-0.18, located on Township Road 209 in Pleasant Township 

between Township Road 208 and County Road 11, was damaged beyond repair 

as a result of a tree falling on it during recent storm events and thus this bridge is 

closed.  A new bridge will need to built and it’s estimated that the construction for 

the new bridge will take place in the spring of 2023.  
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